
Wednesday, March 6th 
 
CONGRATULATIONS to our Vocal Jazz ensemble for earning a GOLD rating at our first-ever 
Jazz ISSMA competition this past weekend!  This is the first year that Clark has ever sent a vocal 
jazz group to ISSMA, and we were only a half point away from the high "With Distinction" 
honor!  Great job Clark singers!   
 
NEWS FROM THE LIBRARY: Students, if you've read Kwame Alexander's novel, The 
Playbook, please note that the AR test is now available.  Also, if you've read all 20 
YHBA titles, please see Mrs. Snyder before Friday to request your gift card. The 
YHBA reading contest ends on Wednesday, March 13th at 3:40PM.   
 
BOYS AND GIRLS BASKETBALL PLAYERS:  The end of the season pizza party will 
take place today after school in the cafeteria until 4:30 pm.  Please see Coach 
Schweitzer if you have any questions. 
 
8th Graders:  The Lake Central Cheer call-out meeting for tryouts is Monday, March 
11th, at 7:00 p.m. in the Lake Central high school cafeteria.  Please enter through door 
B.  Information sheets are available in the office. 
 
There are information sheets in the main office for any students, grades 5-8, that were 
not able to attend  the call-out meeting for the Middle School GOLF program. Please 
see Mrs. Cooper in Room 709 if you have any questions.  
 
BOYS/GIRLS TRACK:  Information is available in the office.  You must complete online 
registration and have a physical on file in order to participate in preseason 
practice.  Boys track begins March 11th, girls begins March 18th. 
 
Last day to order your Clark yearbook is April 12th.  Yearbooks will be delivered in 
May.  At delivery time, a limited number will be available for purchase at the cost 
$40.00.  Save money and order now! 
 


